DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL OCEANOGRAPHIC OFFICE
1002 BALCH BOULEVARD

STENNIS SPACE CENTER, MS 39522-5001
IN REPLY REFER TO:

4200

Gentlemen:

In response to your request regarding tax exemption status, the following information is
provided.

The Naval Oceanographic Office is a Government agency within the Department of
Defense. In accordance with Federal Acquisition Regulation 29.305, a copy of the
contract, or a portion thereof, is sufficient evidence to establish exemption or immunity
from state and local taxes.

If you should have any questions regarding the above, please contact the undersigned at

(228) 689-8365.

Sincerely,
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SHEREE JONES
Purchase Card Agency Program Coordinator

TAX EXEMPT#: 591926953



